
Save the Date
Census Day
April 1, 2010

Help Ohio bring in its fair share of 
federal formula dollars. 

In 2007, this was estimated at
$13 billion.

There are small things nonprofits can do 
that will make a BIG difference

�Place a census message on your email signature line:•	
“Help Ohio bring in its fair share of federal dollars.” 

“Be counted in 2010”

�Promote the census at your agency with posters and flyers. •	
Order your electronic posters here.

�Install a census message on your agency phone system: •	
It’s easy, find out how.

�Share census •	 web video with your board and staff 
in upcoming fall meetings.

For more information or census promotion ideas,

contact cathyjohnston@cohhio.org 614.280.1984
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